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Resolution congratulating Richard and Cynthia Kehoss on their retirement. 

  

 WHEREAS, 

 

RICHARD AND CYNTHIA 

KEHOSS 

 

retired with pride and satisfaction together on September 30, 2016; and 
 

WHEREAS, Richard and Cynthia Kehoss richly and justly earned the enduring 

praise, respect and gratitude of their coworkers, friends, family and the community at 

large for their dedication to Detrol Controls, where Richard worked for 47 years, and 

Omnicare, where Cynthia worked for 17 years, as well as Autotrol, where she previously worked 

for 27 years; and  

 

WHEREAS, Richard and Cynthia Kehoss gained and displayed expertise through 

their work, performed with confidence and skill during their employment, completely 

meeting the challenges of their responsibilities at Detrol Controls, Omnicare and 

Autotrol and served as fine examples of  dedicated employees; and  
 

WHEREAS, Richard and Cynthia Kehoss were happily married on May 22, 1971, and 

together they have two sons, and they enjoy traveling and watching their two grandchildren; now, 

therefore, be it  

 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

congratulates Richard and Cynthia Kehoss on their retirement from Detrol Controls and 

Autotrol, extends its appreciation on behalf of the community, and wishes for them a 

happy and healthy retirement; and, be it 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to Richard and Cynthia Kehoss in celebration of their retirement. 

 

Introduced by Common Council members Robert G. Donovan, Milele A. Coggs, Jim Bohl, 

Mark A. Borkowski and José G. Pérez and approved by all members of the Milwaukee 

Common Council on October 11, 2016. 


